

# Agenda

## Euston Community Representatives Group

**Meeting date** Tuesday, 18 March 2025

**Meeting time** 5pm for refreshments. Meeting 5.20pm – 6.45pm

**Meeting location** The Wesley Hotel (81-103 Euston St, London, NW1 2EZ)

**Please note that sandwiches will be served prior to the start of the meeting from 5pm until 5.20pm.**

**Apologies for absence:** Mary Burd, Simon Pitkeathely

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
1	<b>Welcome and introductions</b> To NOTE: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- A reminder from the Chair on the purpose of the ECRG</li><li>- Contributions from any one member is limited to five minutes for the meeting overall and three minutes per contribution.</li><li>- Presenters and those posing questions are asked to introduce themselves before doing so.</li><li>- Please raise your hand should you wish to ask a question or make a point.</li></ul>	Chair	17.20
2	<b>Minutes of the last meeting</b> To APPROVE the minutes of the November 2024 meeting.	Chair	17.25
3	<b>Actions Log</b> To review the Actions Log noting the <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- updated responses since the last issue of the log</li><li>- proposal to close off the actions newly marked "Closed".</li></ul>	Chair	17.30

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
4	<b>HS2 Euston area update</b> To receive a verbal update from HS2 as we approach the second anniversary of the Euston design pause and rephasing of works.	Maddelyn Sutton	17.40
5	<b>HS2 and householder insurance</b> To NOTE an update from HS2's land and property team.	Chair	18.10
6	<b>Questions received in advance</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Update on Bus Stops S and T adjacent to the Euston Tower</li> <li>- Update on the Thames Water trail hole at the top of Parkway by Delancy Street which is holding up traffic.</li> </ul>	Chair supported by HS2 team members	18.20
7	<b>Flash Report Works Lookahead</b> To NOTE the Works Lookahead <a href="#">HS2 in Camden - Construction Look Aheads and Newsletters - HS2</a>	NOTE only	
8	<b>HS2 Update</b> To NOTE the previously circulated presentation slides.		18.30
8.1	Mace Dragados To NOTE the updates on <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Current works</li> </ul>	Natalie Kirkwood to take any questions	
8.2	Network Rail On Network Works Update To NOTE the updates on <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Current works</li> </ul>	Myall Hornsby to take any questions	
8.3	SCS To NOTE the updates on <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Current works</li> </ul>	Neil Van Kervel, David Hannon and Neil Durrant to take any questions	

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
9	<b>Community Questions/AOB</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Questions not related to agenda items</li> <li>- Questions relating to agenda items not dealt with in the time allocated</li> <li>- Any other business</li> </ul>	Chair	18.40
	<b>Meeting dates for 2025:</b> 12 June – venue tbc 23 September 27 November	Chair	18.55